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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I have been an Alaskan resident my whole life and enjoy exercising my right to explore and make memories in

the motorized use areas of the Chugach National Forest. When this revision I would like to see the same areas in

use for motorized access being snug harbor, primrose and firehouse trail access to the Lost Lake zone, access

to Nelli Juan, Johnson Pass, Turnagain Pass, 20 Mile, Placer and Whittier. These are all amazing places to

explore as frequently as possible and it would be a shame if we lost our access to them. 

 

 

I am strongly opposed to losing any more acres of snowmachine terrain on the Kenai Peninsula. Losing acres of

the CNF only hinders more people as it cuts down access for sole motorized users but also people who use

snowmobiles to access different terrain on skis, snowboards, ect.

 

All in all I do not think it is appropriate to shut down additional acres from the 2002 revision because it will be

such a great loss to the state. 


